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RESCHEDULING OF MEETING  
GOVERNMENT MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE –  
FEBRUARY 14, 2008 
 
The meeting of the Government Management Committee previously scheduled for Friday, 
February 15, 2007, has been rescheduled to: 
 

Date:  Thursday, February 14, 2008 
Time:  9:30 a.m. 
Location: Committee Room 2, 2nd Floor, City Hall,  

100 Queen Street West, Toronto 
 
For further information or assistance, please contact Yvonne Davies, Administrator at  
416-392-7039 or e-mail at ydavies@toronto.ca 
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Government Management Committee   
  
Councillor Gloria Lindsay Luby, Chair 
Councillor Bill Saundercook, Vice- Chair 

  
Councillor Paul Ainslie 
Councillor Doug Holyday 
 

  
Councillor Clifford Jenkins 
Councillor Cesar Palacio 
 

 
 
 
 


